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Our 2007 Board 
 

Kim McKenzie President         kkenzie@comcast.net 
Julie Walters Vice President     juliewalters1@comcast.net 
Don Parker Treasurer              drparker@aol.com  
Nicola Schwab Secretary                   nschwab@mresults.net   
Chris Clark Asst. Secretary            vlotrix@yahoo.com 

    
Thank you Board Members! 

 

NEIGHBORHOOD ANNOUNCEMENTS... 
 

4th of July Parade - Next Wednesday at 9:45am 
See flyer on back of this issue for information 
 
The Pool 
The pool is an oasis for us, especially younger kids.  Let’s 
keep it in running order for all to enjoy.  Read “Our Pool 
Rules!” article in this newsletter for an update on recent 
incidents. 
 
Summer Family Day coming soon! 
We hope to have a great day of fun for everyone.  Last time 
we had over 100 people.  It was a wonderful event.  If you 
would like to volunteer to help coordinate this fun family 
event, please let Kim McKenzie know via e-mail. 
 
New Neighbors 
No new neighbors this month, but watch for next month! 
 
Remember if you would like to join a committee, and we 
encourage everyone to participate, contact Nicola Schwab at 
770-886-0311 or email her at nschwab@mresults.net.  Here is 
a list of committees that may spark your interest: Tennis 
Court, Pool, Grounds, ACC, Yard of the Month, Social and 
Welcome. 

It’s true, no one cares more about our  
neighborhood than you! 

  
YARD of the MONTH -WINNERS! 

Congratulations to Sharla and Marc Reece at 1440 
Buckthorn Court who have won a $50 in the form of a 
Home Depot gift card!  Are you next? 
 

Our Website – www.granforest.com 
The perfect place to advertise for sale items  
(e-mail: forsale@granforest.com) or a service,  
(e-mail: service@granforest.com). 
REMEMBER, IT’S FREE!!! 

Message from the Covenant Committee 
“VOTE YES” 

This past week everyone should have received 
information on renewing our covenants, along with a 

ballot and return envelope.  We need everyone's 
cooperation in getting our covenants renewed.  This is to 
protect our community and property values. Please take 

the time to vote, sign, date and return your ballot as 
soon as possible. 

 
'Community Cop' Corner 

Last week: 
The tennis courts were vandalized when beer bottles 
were thrown and broken all over the courts. 
 
The pool was vulcanized when water balloons were 
thrown in the pool as well as the restroom and pool 
area.  There was no damage but the clean-up was 
extensive.  Please keep your eyes open.  If you are 
coming home late in the evenings take a quick drive 
thru the pool parking lot and report suspicious 
activity to the Sheriff’s dispatch at 770-781-2222. 
 
Let's all be pro-active in keeping our neighborhood 
beautiful. 

OUR POOL RULES! 
 
We have had an incident or two this swim season so here are a 
few reminders for the safety and comfort of all homeowners:  
PLEASE
 
1)  Reminder:  No one under 18 in the pool area after dark 
unless with an adult homeowner.  This does not mean if you 
are 16 you can come with your 18 year old friends. 
 
2) No Glass 
 
3) No Balloons - They will ruin the pumps. 
 
4) Parties at the pool require no approval but please notify a 
board member so we know who is using the pool and when. 
 
5) Please place all garbage in the garbage cans.  We do not 
have a service to clean the tables and surrounding areas.  This 
includes the tennis courts.  (If the small can on the courts is 
more than 1/2 full please empty it in the garbage cans next to 
the pool.) 
 
6) Please make sure you have all your toys, towels, etc. when 
you leave the pool. 


